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To: "consultations@canterbury.gov.uk" <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Dear Sirs
Regarding the plan for extensive development at Golden Hill, south of the Thanet Way, Whitstable.

| strongly object to the plan for any development on the south side of the Thanet Way at Golden Hill.
There are already 400 houses at Whitstable Heights being built on the north side of the Thanet Way. Building another
120 houses will make another blot on the landscape. It is already very difficult and sometimes impossible to turn right out

of Golden Hill because of the volume of traffic .
There is already a problem seeing a doctor because the surgeries are so overwhelmed with people trying to get an

appointment.

Schools are often having problems accommodating the influx of new pupils.

Drainage is a problem in this area, and further development will only make matters worse.

Water is also a problem in this area . We have a shortage of water most summers and are asked to conserve our use
of water.

Turning the countryside into a housing development will not help solve any of these outstanding problems.

Yours sincerely

Brian Camibell
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